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Re: Thirty-third (33rd) Annual Actuarial Career Day – Sunday, September 26, 2021
Dear Prospective Company Sponsor:

The Actuarial Society of Greater New York (ASNY) will be holding our 33rd Annual Actuarial Career Day, and we are hoping that your organization will participate in this event. Based on previous turnouts, this fair has been recognized as the largest actuarial career fair nationwide. 
1.  The program will (again) be held virtually on Sunday, September 26, 2021, from 12 – 5 pm.   

2.   We are expecting in excess of 500 attendees, including college and graduate students as well as 2nd career individuals 

  and will provide the features of you actually speaking and seeing in real time.

3.   Due to the overwhelming attendance at previous fairs, it has been requested that each sponsoring company have on hand    

      at least four representatives to interview the students to reduce the long lines and waiting times for the attendees. Each  

      company will have the ability to conduct private one-on-one audio and visual interviews in real-time with any and 
      all candidates who meet their preferred qualifications.
4.   Upon registration, we will send you the link on how to virtually set up your booth. 

5.  Each participating company's fee is $499 for early registration & payment by August 31, 2021 and $749 for registration & payment between September 1-13, 2021. Please indicate promptly if you plan to participate, in order for us to coordinate space. 

6.  Please make your check payable to The Actuarial Society of Greater New York and mail to: 

                     ASNY Actuarial Career Day



c/o Terri Breslau


                     465 Islip Avenue

                     Islip, NY 11751



OR

ASNY has the option of Authorize.net for your convenience; to pay by this method, please contact Terri Breslau

at asnycareerday@gmail.com 
We sincerely hope that your company will participate in this unique Actuarial Career Day.  If you have any questions, or need any further information, please call 516-935-0100, and we will be happy to help you; or email us at asnycareerday@gmail.com
We look forward to virtually seeing you on Sunday, September 26, 2021.
Sincerely,

Pauline Reimer

Pauline Reimer, ASA, MAAA

       

ASNY Vice President, Public Relations & Career Fair Chair
       

